
!!!
Hello, and thank you for registering for the 2014 Advanced Lighting Workshop, May 16-18, 2014, in Denver, 
CO. !
I first want to say that I look forward to meeting and working with all of you, and if at any time you have any 
questions please feel free to call me at 1-800-745-3211. 
  
      The host site:            Peregrine Studios 
   1329 W Byers Place  
   Denver, CO 80223  
   (303) 744-1400  !
We have a few options for recommended hotels in the area. There is the Marriott TownePlace and 11th Ave Hostel & 
Hotel that both offer affordable rates close to our host site. If you need more help finding some options, feel free to 
give us a call. If anyone is interested in having a roommate, please let us know as we will compile such a list and 
email it those requesting someone to share room expenses. !
Many of you have inquired about renting cars and depending on your interests, it can be helpful but not necessary.  
We encourage carpooling and have many public transit options in the city, but if you’re interested in getting around 
on extra days of your trip, or exploring the area on your own during the workshop, you may consider a rental car. 
We understand that budgeting is important, and you may find that once you meet other workshop participants you 
will meet someone interested in sharing car expenses as well. !
Be aware that while Nikon is supplying equipment for student use, we ask that you bring all the camera equipment 
that you normally use. You must also bring a laptop (either Mac or PC) if you have one available to you. We would 
also recommend bringing an external hard drive on which to make onsite backups of your work during the week.  
Please bring a selection of your top 10 images in JPEG format to show before the group early in the week, in 
addition to your any other portfolio images you wish to show in one-on-one reviews.  The 10 JPEGs will allow you 
to introduce yourself to the group and give the faculty a chance to gauge your experience as we begin the week. !
When making travel plans, please note that the workshop commences early Friday May 16th, so you may wish to fly 
in the night before. We would like you to join us for appetizers, drinks and the company of fellow workshop 
participants and instructors following the end of that day. We’ll wrap up the week with a final group dinner late 
Sunday night, May 18th. Please consider departing Denver on Monday in order to fully enjoy Sunday’s events.  
  
If you have paid only your deposit, please remember that the remainder of the registration fee needs to be paid two 
months in advance. Just prior to that deadline, we will email you a payment link where you can finalize your tuition. 
If you would prefer another method of payment, or you paid your deposit by check, please contact us at that time to 
finalize payment. Tuition deposits will be refunded in full up to February 20th.  After that time, if you need to cancel 
for any reason, your paid deposit/tuition is non-refundable, but can be applied in full to a future workshop of your 
choosing. !
Sincerely, !
The Summit Workshop Team
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